
 

 

Keilor Hotel Smoking Policy 

 

Keilor Hotel recognises the importance of providing a safe and healthy 

environment for our customers and employees. Therefore we do 

provide designated smoking areas in the Hotel for our customers who 

do smoke to use . 

 

 

On 1
st 

September 2002, new smoke free laws became effective in Victoria. Areas effected by 

the new laws, gambling and some bar areas, were required to become smoke free.  

 

Most enclosed workplaces in Victoria became smoke free on 1
st
 March 2006. Licensed 

premises and outdoor dining or drinking areas (where there is a roof in place and walls that 

cover more than 75% of the total wall area) became smoke free on 1
st 

July 2007.  

 

The new laws built on Victoria's smoke free dining laws that came into effect on 1 July 2001.  

 

For more detailed information, visit the Victorian Government's website outlining the new 

laws at  http://www.health.vic.gov.au/tobaccoreforms   

http://www.health.vic.gov.au/tobaccoreforms

